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21st April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Bank Holiday Monday 1st May 2023 
Polling Day – Thursday 4th May 2023 

 
BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY 1st MAY 
Please note, school will be closed on May 1st for the May Bank Holiday, we start school that week on 
Tuesday 2nd May. 
 
POLLING DAY 
As you will know, there are local Government elections taking place on Thursday 4th May and our 
school hall will be used as a Polling Station as it has done for many years previously.  We will still be 
open for the children to attend school but will lock the internal hall doors for the day so that nobody 
can enter the school building who isn’t authorised to do so.  The visitors at school who co-ordinate the 
election will also not have access to the site beyond the hall. 
 
LUNCHES  
On that day children will not be able to eat lunches in the hall so the kitchen will not be cooking hot 
lunches.  They will however be making sandwiches so that children can still order a school lunch.  The 
online ordering system on ParentPay has the option for you to choose a sandwich meal for your child 
should you wish to order one; all children will then eat their lunches in their classrooms. 
 
The cut off time for ordering meals for that week will be Tuesday 25th April. 
 
BAGELS 
Unfortunately, we will not be able to offer bagels to the children that morning due to the hall being out 
of use to us. They will start again the following day. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 


